
Glasgow City Council, City Chambers, Glasgow G2 1DU 

Sustainable Glasgow Partnership – Update noted. 
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability regarding an update on the Sustainable Glasgow 
Partnership (SGP), advising  
 
(1) that the SGP had been established in 2009 in tandem with the production of 

the Sustainable Glasgow report written by the University of Strathclyde in 
partnership with the Council through funding supplied by the Scottish 
Government through the Central Energy Efficiency Fund allocated to 
Glasgow; 

 
(2) that the Sustainable Glasgow report established a target for Glasgow to 

reduce its CO2 emissions by 30% by 2020 against a baseline of 2006 and set 
out 33 actions that, if delivered, would enable this target to be achieved; 

 
(3) of the composition of the SGP Board which was established with a vision for a 

public/private partnership that would drive delivery of actions set out in the 
Sustainable Action Plan, as detailed in the report; 

 
(4) of the progress to date and that the SGP Board had facilitated in a number of 

different areas that could be measured through the work of 4 thematic hubs, 
as detailed in the report; and 

 
(5) of the next steps. 
 
After consideration, the committee noted 
 
(a) the report and the next steps; and 
 
(b) that a further update would be submitted to this committee in 12 months. 
 
 


